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1st December 2022 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Project Reference: EN020024: Application by National Grid 
Electricity Transmission (NGET) for an Order Granting 
Development Consent for Yorkshire GREEN – Adequacy of 
consultation request. 
 
Thank you for your letter of 16 November 2022 concerning the above 
matter and inviting the Local Planning Authority to comment upon the 
applicants’ various duties to consult and publicise as set out within 
Section 42 (Duty to Consult), Section 47 (Duty to consult the Local 
Community) and Section 48 (Duty to publicise) of the Planning Act 2008 
(as amended). 
 
NGET and their project team have engaged with City of York Council on 
the project proposals and have continued to provide regular updates 
and further engagement on the project as it has developed in view of 
feedback from various stakeholders. 
 
Based on the information provided and our engagement so far, we have 
no adverse comments to make regarding the adequacy of consultation 
and it would appear that the applicant has complied with their relevant 
duties. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mark Baldry 
Development Projects Senior Officer 
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